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From: Clir Ekta Gohil
To: -; Clir Roy Chamdal; Clir Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana
Subject: RE: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8 3NJ
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Dear Lois,

| would echo Cllr Chamdal’s sentiments on this. | was too surprised to see it was already in
operation in said position, and saw first hand a near miss of an accident as there is a very busy
roundabout directly adjacent to the site. | would like to further comment that the small car park
with the tesco is insufficient as it is always busy/full and there is no official crossing from that car
park to the Jin Li site. Subsequently, | have seen people parking illegally on Copperfield Avenue
and Pield Heath Road itself in order to buy their food.

Given the lack of adequate crossings, alongside a lack of pavement space, | would be hesitant to
support an application until 11pm in the evening.

| would be happy to comment further upon hearing what the health and safety team says about
the extension cable.

Please can you indicate what documentation has been sent to residents in surrounding streets? |
imagine they would have a lot to say.

Kind Regards
Ekta

Clir. Ekta Gohil

Ward Councillor — Colham & Cowley Ward

(=71 London Borough of Hillingdon, Phase II, Conservative Group Office, Civic Centre, UXBRIDGE,
UB8 1UW

& 01895 250636 1< egohil@hillingdon.gov.uk Facebook: www.facebook.com/cllirektagonhil



From: Clir Ekta Gohil

To:

Cc: Cllr Roy Chamdal; Clir Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana

Subject: Re: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8 3NJ]
Date: 07 May 2024 17:08:31

Dear Lois,

Based on what I’ve seen with customers parking on the double yellow lines of Pield Heath
Road and across drives of the nearby Copperfield Avenue and Colham Green Road, [ am
very surprised that highways has nothing to say.

The operation hours until 10pm on what is a residential area (aside from the hospital) is
quite late, I would imagine a more sensible time until 8.30 or 9 would be more suitable. I
am still extremely concerned about those who cross the roads the Colham Green
roundabout especially in darker months to get to the site, and whether it’s appropriate for
the site to be there in the corner given the fact that customers aren’t able to park at the Jin
Li car park and would have to jaywalk across the road or park on double yellow lines just
to access the food truck.

I am still in objection of the application therefore.

Kind regards

FEkta

Clir. Ekta Gohil
Ward Councillor - Colham & Cowley Ward

London Borough of Hillingdon, Phase Il, Conservative Group Office, Civic Centre, UXBRIDGE, UB8
1uw
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